The New Children’s Hospital
Royal Alexandra Hospital for Children

Mr Ray Vatalidis

Dear Mr Vatalidis

Thank you for your generous donation to support our Oncology Unit.

Your gifts enable us to continue providing essential equipment and treatment for young patients
with cancer from all over New South Wales who require very specialised care and attention.

We are proud of the work we do and are particularly proud of the trust you place in us by
providing these much needed funds.

Thank you for your contribution to this valuable work.

Yours sincerely,
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Professor Kim Oates
CHIEF EXECUTIVE



